Greetings Carroll University Class of 2023:

Congrats to all of us on making it to our FINAL year! It may not seem like it now, but graduation is quickly approaching. It's certainly not too soon to reminisce about our time spent on campus: the life-long friendships made, the lessons learned, the challenges we've had to overcome, and the countless memories we created!

In celebration of this exciting time, the 2023 Senior Class is helping Carroll Drive Tradition Forward by raising money for a Senior Class Gift. Our class will collect funds to support The Carroll Fund, which allows the university to improve facilities, keep small class sizes, ensure strong faculty, and provide scholarship programs – all of the things that WE have been able to enjoy through our time here!

Our goal is to have at least 23% of our classmates contribute so that WE can earn the largest class gift participation percentage in Carroll's history!

Will you please join us in LEAVING A LEGACY by making a donation? If so, click here.

Thank you for sharing your Pio Pride with the Carroll community!

Sincerely,

Katelyn Putvinski, Kiley Bauer, Hannah Schneider, JJ Sergey, and Ashley Trebatoski 2023 Senior Class Gift Committee

PS: All graduating Seniors who donate \$23 or more will receive a Silver Philanthropy Cord to wear at commencement. What a great way to show your pride in giving back!

